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17th ANNUAL ICE FISHING CONTEST 

 

We need your help to make this contest a success! 

Please contact Scott, Butch, or George if you are available to work a shift at this event.  

              

AT-A-GLANCE : 2018 

Monies raised by MDLA were used for projects to include the following: 

 Construction of new pavilion and picnic area in memory of Bob & Ruby Usack 
 Support, transportation and guide for Migratory Bird Day by Chequamegon Bird Club 
 $1000 Scholarships for Medford and Gilman High School Senior 
 Purchase of new trailer and interior shelving 
 Design of MDLA logo 
 Purchase of apparel with MDLA logo 
 Dock and stairway repairs 
 Wood duck house cleaning and maintenance 
 Aerator maintenance and electricity expense 
 Assisting with maintenance of the boat landing 
 MDLA website maintenance and marketing 

~ continued on reverse ~ 



ASSOCIATION FEES 
 

Membership Fee for the 2019 calendar year is $24.00. 

A membership includes all family members in the household. 

Your fees serve as a donation and help support the many activities of the Lake Association. 

 
Name:             
 
Mailing Address:           

 
Telephone:     Amount of Dues Enclosed: $    
 
Email Address:                 Electronic mailings reduce postal expenses. 

                 Check this box if you agree to receive  
       MDLA mailings via email. 

Mail Dues to:   Treasurer Joe Liegl 
W14551 Shriner Lane 
Gilman, WI 54433 

              

MEETING SCHEDULE 

ALL MEMBERS ARE WELCOME! 
Every 4th Wednesday of the Month 

7:00 p.m. 
OUTBOARDS BAR & GRILL* 

*Location subject to change 

              

SOCIAL MEDIA 

➢ Check out our Website:  http://www.millerdamlakeassoc.com/ 

➢ Check out our facebook page and  us to stay updated with MDLA projects & events! 

              

CONTACT US 

The MDLA would like to hear from you!    

Please feel free to contact our Officers to share news, discuss concerns and/or submit questions. 
 

President     Scott Nichols (715) 447-8524 
Vice President     Butch Podolak   (715) 447-8783 
Treasurer     Joe Liegl  (715) 965-7655 
Secretary     Sutton Plombon (715) 491-6519 

              

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 

 

http://www.millerdamlakeassoc.com/

